
       Newsletter –  February 2023 

                                                                              February Birthday 

                                  Teacher  Rajni  February 10 

Luka   February  1                                               

Senka  February 8                                               Olivia       February  11 

February 10: PJ Day 
February  14:Wear Valentine colors. We will have   plenty of Valentine’s day activities 
February 20: Centre will be closed for Alberta Family Day 
February 22: Pinks Shirt Day                                                                          
Every month 3rd & 4th Monday  we go to Library for story time 
Dress your child accordingly as weather pattern is changing every week. Please provide jackets 
and winter boots, mittens and toque, as it is still cold outside.  We are going outside for walks to 
look for signs of spring.  

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website       

regularly. 

                                                                            Attendance Reminder  

Fees are due on the 1st and no later than 5th of the month unless otherwise arranged. 

                                                                                    Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

                                         email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com   
                                                                      780 987 3349  

Dear Parents, 

We are well over the holiday celebrations and have settled back into our routine without too 
much protest. The children are confident in their own abilities and are eager to try out new 
learning experiences. We will endeavor to further extend activities to keep the children     
interested and actively challenged.  

February is Black History month and its all about love and friendship !  

In January/February we  have new families starting with us. Please welcome Trinty, Grayson,  
Easton, Harper & Lilith to our Centre. 

                                                              Important Friendly Reminder  

The Centre closes promptly  at 6 PM. If a child remains in the Centre past 6:00 p.m., a late 
fee of $1.00 per minute thereafter will be charged as outlined in our Parent Agreement. 
Please understand that our staff work hard during their day with your children and they 
would like to leave when their shift is over . 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 


